
Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to inform you that our offices will be closed on 
December 6th, 2024. We will resume normal business hours on 
December 9th, 2024. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause, and we encourage you to plan accordingly. During this 
period, we will not be able to conduct business or provide customer 
service.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us in 
advance of the scheduled office closure. 

Best regards,  
Team Garmin 
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